
Non-Discrimination Statement 

The Brockton Public Library and Board of Library Trustees do not discriminate on the 

basis of race, color, religion (creed), gender, gender expression, age, national origin, 

disability, marital status, sexual orientation, or military status, in any of its activities or 

operations. 

We are committed to being a welcoming environment for all patrons as well as 

members of our staff, volunteers, contractors, vendors, and clients and no form 

of discriminatory or harassing conduct toward any employee or other persons in the 

library will be tolerated. 

Every individual shall have the privilege of enjoying the library experience free from 

marginalization and insensitive treatment and our staff shall be attentive and reflective 

of the need to act in an inclusive, welcoming manner. 

If you feel you have been mistreated in the Brockton Public Library, please contact: 

Library Director Paul Engle 

(508) 894-1401 

pengle@cobma.us 
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